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Meeting was called to order by President Jim Hensley at 7:06 PM with 25 members in attendance.

Motion was made to delay the reading of the minutes until next month by Judy Snyder. Second by many. Secretary Cynthia Archibald absent so Larry Snyder recorded minutes in her absence

Treasurer report given by Larry Snyder. Bank balance of $2740.85 reported.

Larry Snyder reported that Kay and Vince Murphy, Judy Snyder and he had attended the pollinator pow-wow at Lady Bird Johnson Wildflower Center on February 28. He reported that the conference was well worth the trip and that more conferences were going to be planned.

Laura Gillis reported that she could report that 137 monarchs had been tagged by members. More than that had been tagged but some folks had returned their own reports so we don’t know about those. 

We talked about the upcoming training class and some volunteer opportunities in the near future.

Jim Hensley awarded James Masuoka his 250 hour milestone award.

Betty Brown made a motion to adjourn and Laura Gillis seconded. Motion passed.

The business meeting adjourned at approximately 7:15 PM

Following the business meeting Tom Lang, Local Fish Biologist gave a report on the Lake Wichita Revitalization Project. 

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Snyder

